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TEXAS COMMISSION ON ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY

Protecting Texas by Reducing and Preventing Pollution
July 21, 2025

Dear Applicant:

Re: TPDES General Permit for Construction Stormwater Runoff (TXR150000)
Notice of Intent Authorization

Your Notice of Intent (NOI) application for authorization under the general permit for discharge of stormwater
associated with construction activities has been received. Pursuant to authorization from the Executive
Director of the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality, the Division Deputy Director of the Water Quality
Division has issued the enclosed Certificate.

Please refer to the attached certificate for the authorization number that was assigned to your project/site and
the effective date. Please use this number to reference this project/site for future communications with the
Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ).

Authorization under the Edwards Aquifer Protection Program is required before construction can begin where
the site is located within the Edwards Aquifer Recharge Zone, Contributing Zone, or Contributing Zone within
the Transition Zone. See https://www.tceq.texas.gov/permitting/eapp/viewer.html for additional information.

It is the responsibility of the Operator to notify the TCEQ Stormwater Processing Center of any change in
address supplied on the original Notice of Intent by submitting a Notice of Change.

A Notice of Termination must be submitted when permit coverage is no longer needed.

For questions related to processing of your application you may contact the Stormwater Processing Center by
email at SWPERMIT@tceq.texas.gov or by telephone at (512) 239-3700. If you have any technical questions
regarding the general permit, you may contact the stormwater technical staff by email at SWGP@tceq.texas.gov

or by telephone at (512) 239-4671. Also, you may obtain information on the stormwater web site at
https://www.tceq.texas.gov/permitting/stormwater.

Sincerely,

Robert Sadlier, Deputy Director

Water Quality Division

P.O.Box 13087 * Austin, Texas 78711-3087 * 512-239-1000 * tceq.texas.gov
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